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HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY 
 

As we do every year, we’d like to start off this July’s newsletter by wishing all our valued clients, family, and 
friends a happy and healthy 4th of July.  While it’s widely considered the unofficial start to summer, this day 

is about much more than just gathering with friends and loved ones 
and enjoying a nice barbecue.  It’s important to celebrate our nations 
independence and remember all the men and women who have 
fought to protect the freedoms we get to enjoy.  Without them we 
would not be where we are today.  It may not always be perfect, but 
this is still the greatest country in the world.  So again, on behalf of 
everyone here at Tri County, happy Independence Day!   

 
*TCA will be closed Tuesday July 4th in observance of the holiday and no deliveries will be made  
 

CHRISTMAS IN JULY 
 

And now the moment you’ve all been waiting for, everyone’s second favorite holiday taking place this 
month, TCA’s Christmas in July extravaganza!  As with the previous iterations of this special event we will be 
offering incredible deals on select product lines all throughout the month.  Over the next few days fliers will 
become available detailing how to participate in the promo, the products included, and all the deals to take 
advantage of.  See the list below for just a few of the product lines that will be included in this year’s sale: 
 

• VPS service chemicals 

• Can liners 

• Absorbent pads 

• Disposable gloves 
 
This is just a small sample of the product offerings that will be available to you this Christmas in July.  For 
more information on the promo or how to participate contact your sales rep today, and don’t forget to get 
those orders in early to maximize your savings.   
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TCA HAPPENINGS 
 

Like always there’s a million and half exciting things happening at Tri County this month and we’d like to take 
a moment to highlight some of our favorites. 

 

Happy Anniversary 
We have two very special work anniversaries to announce this month.  To start, we’d like to congratulate 
office manager Therese Tweet on completing her 14th year working here at Tri County.  Since starting here 
all those years ago, Therese has cemented herself as one of the most intregal members of the 
TCA team.  Whether she’s running the accounting department, paying the bills and making 
sure the lights stay on, or handling any HR disputes (which thankfully are very rare since 
surprisingly everyone here actually gets along) we wouldn’t be the company we are today 
without her.   

 
Our second anniversary of note is for office assistant Jessica Toro.  This July marks her first full 
year at Tri County.  Jessica’s ever positive attitude and work ethic have made her a very welcome 
addition to the team.  Our office has never run more smoothly than it has now since she has 

come on board.  So congratualtions on your first year, we wish you many more with us.  
 
Farewell, For Now 
Last month we mentioned that sales rep Lauren Finkelstein would be going on maternity leave at the end of 

June as she is pregnant with her third child.  We’d just like to say congratulations again and wish her 
well as she embarks on this new adventure.  TCA won’t be the same without her but we look 
forward to her return, whenever that may be.   

 
Speaking of farewells, we’d like to give a special shout out to Rich Hyland over at 
Sansone Toyota. Rich, pictured here with TCA sales rep Zach Finkelstein and Sansone 
Vice President Rich Leibler, will be retiring this year after 43 years of dedicated service to 
the automotive industry.  On behalf of all TCA we’d like say congratulations on the well-
deserved retirement and thank you for your patronage, but more importantly your 
friendship throughout the years.       

 

Charitible Donations 
As the year continues on so does Tri County’s effort to give back to the community through our various 

philanthropic endeavors.  In addition to the regular charitible contributions TCA makes, 
we were fortunate enough to be able to make an additional donation of over $1500 to 
the Lupus Foundation of America.   

 
Give us a follow! 

 
LinkedIn : 

www.linkedin.com/company/5131623/ 
Facebook : 

www.facebook.com/tricountyautosupply 
Instagram : 

https://www.instagram.com/tricountyautosupply/ 
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